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Vision, Mission and Core Values 

Office of General Counsel 11/15/17

Vision
Stronger Families for a Stronger Georgia.

Mission
Strengthen Georgia by providing Individuals and Families access to services that promote self-

sufficiency, independence, and protect Georgia's vulnerable children and adults.

Core Values
• Provide access to resources that offer support and empower Georgians and their families. 

• Deliver services professionally and treat all clients with dignity and respect. 

• Manage business operations effectively and efficiently by aligning resources across the agency. 

• Promote accountability, transparency and quality in all services we deliver and programs we 

administer. 

• Develop our employees at all levels of the agency. 
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Annual Maintenance Fee

$25 Yearly Fee once DCSS Distributes $500

SB 137 – O.C.G.A. §§ 19-11-6 & 19-11-8

Effective October 1, 2017 

Current Rule:

• Custodian Charged $12

• Noncustodial Parent Charged 
$13

Proposed Change:

• Noncustodial Parent Charged $25

• Complies with Statute Change
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Rule Change Procedure

Board Considers Motion to Publish Proposed Rule

30 Day Public Comment Period
• Rule Published December 1 through December 31 

• Public Hearing on Rule Change on January 10

Motion for Final Adoption of Proposed Rule
• February 14 DHS Board Meeting

• Send Final Rule to Secretary of State
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Request to Board

Motion to Publish Notice of Rulemaking

Rule 290-7-1-.05 Fees and Collection Procedures
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QUESTIONS

Stephen Harris

Associate General Counsel

stephen.harris@dhs.ga.gov

404-656-9817
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